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 Bulletin – Week 1 of Term 2, April 16th 2020 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 

Welcome to the New World of Living and Learning at St Joseph’s. It is certainly a huge 

challenge for us all, but one that as a community, we can surely meet. So I urge you to look 

after each other, have fun with your family, be supportive of others, be a positive influence, 

share your ideas and set an example to our kids as to how to manage adversity. 

                   In the long term, our kids will follow our example instead of our advice. 

I hope you have had a positive first go at the home learning packs. Our teachers are in the 

process with catching up with parents/carers to check in and start to develop a more personal 

program on-going. Don’t stress over it too much, we are making something out of a difficult 

situation so do what you can do then move on.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me at school or personally if required. 

Live Life to the Fullest In Christ 

 
Paul Arnel 
Principal  
0419 303562 
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Getting Into A Routine  

• You have your Home Learning Pack to see you through to the end of next week ( April 24 )  

• You will be establishing your daily Home Learning routine 

• Staff will be contacting you to see how you are going and how we need to modify your 
child/ren’s pack for Week 3 ( starting Monday, April 27 ) 

• Class Teachers will negotiate a timeslot on Thursday or Friday, April 23/24 to Grab & Go 
your child/ren’s Week 3  Home Learning Packs. This routine will then be on-going. 
 

Our staff are doing an amazing job. As many of 
you are doing, they too are managing their 

families while still working to serve you well. I 
am a very proud Principal. Accept their 

assistance openly, welcome their contact and 
treat them well. 

                                                                   Kids at School 
We have a small number of children at school managed by a skeleton staff. They are 
children of parents/ carers who are working and cannot arrange care. I thank you all for 
your understanding in working within the guidelines. The idea behind having Home 
Programs is to maintain social isolation and restrict movement. This is the priority. 
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 PRIVACY POLICY 

For access please visit our website.          www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

SCHOOL FEES: 

Next Fortnightly Debits: 17th April & 1st May 

Monthly Debits  18th April. 

If your circumstances have changed with regards to CSEF eligibility (Camp, Sports, Excursion & 

Fund), please notify the office as soon as possible. 

If you have unexpected circumstances for the month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they are 

processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on 

them. 

EFTPOS  and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.  

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments please do not hesitate to come in 

and speak to Paul.  If you are wanting to amend your payment options please do so ASAP.   

If you have any queries, please contact Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804 

Happy Birthday to the following students who have celebrated their birthdays 

since our last whole school assembly: 

March Birthdays 

Jaiden McKellar 9 on the 5th   Kyren Dawson 11 on the 7th  

Myah Shelton 6 on the 9th   Ellie Carkeek 12 on the 11th  

Mikayla Penny 6 on the 11th   Jasper Brown 8 on the 12th  

Isabelle Hangan 10 on the 12th  Thomas Graham 10 on the 14th  

Eli Johns 10 on the 14th   Alexander Hangan 12 on the 16th  

Charlotte Hall 10 on the 17th   Jessica Osborne 10 on the 17th  

Audrey Martin 6 on the 18th   Tyler Burkitt 8 on the 20th  

Nash Siermans 11 on the 20th   Seth McCracken 12 on the 21st  

Tanner McKellar 9 on the 22nd  Ben Osler 9 on the 23rd 

Harry Oswald 9 on the 23rd   Jess Laidlaw 10 on the 24th 

Elizabeth Trimble 8 on the 26th  Emily Watters 11 on the 26th 

Ashlee Dyson 12 on the 28th   Ollie Ruscoe 12 on the 28th 

Ryder Vearing 6 on the 28th   

April Birthdays 

Matilda Ruscoe 8 on the 1st   Phoebe Miller 9 on the 2nd 

 Office News 

Birthdays 

http://www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au/
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Rick Rae 9 on the 4th    Daniel Schreenan 10 on the 7th 

Castiel White 8 on the 8th   Phoebe Razga 10 on the 11th 

Remi Storer 9 on the 12th   Nathanael Hubbard 7 on the 16th 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Living and Learning at Home and School 
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